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October 30, 2013

Via Electronic Mail and U.S. Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Order No. 25,586 in Case DW 12-085 dated Oct ber 222013

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and two copies of Aquarion Water Company of
New Hampshire’s supplemental tariff pages in association with the order in the above
referenced case.

Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached at (203) 362-
3009.

Sincerely,

Troy M. Dixon
Director, Rates and Regulation

Enclosures

Aquanon Water Company 600 Lindley Street Bridgeport, CT 06606-5044 aquarionwater.com


